
 

Hi Audrey -  
 
Good talking to you and to know all is well with you.   
 
The three dinners, (each dinner for 56 residents) at the HomeAid Care Center, 
Orange were held on:  
July 13, 2019 
September 15, 2019 
December 1, 2019 
 
Pasted below are (a) the receipt for the July 13, 2019 HomeAid dinner catered by 
El Pollo Norteno and a (b) a copy of the Brew Hawg order and check for $480.58 
issued to Leo Martinez of Brew Hawg Barbecue for the September 15 dinner.  As 
I mentioned to you, matters regarding the check were resolved without any 
problems.  
 
Best, 
Prema 



 


